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INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 

Notice to the Employers 

 

 
 

Please be informed that the updated A.P.I.T./T-10 New Certificate (w.e.f 01/04/2025) for the 

Year of Assessment 2024/2025 is now available in our web portal. Kindly ensure that you 

download the latest version of the T10 Certificate and issue it to your employees promptly. 

The updated certificate can be found at the below link provided.  

https://www.ird.gov.lk/en/Downloads/Forms_APIT_Doc/APIT_T10_2425_EST.pdf  

We request all employers to take immediate action in distributing the updated A.P.I.T./T-10 New 

certificates to their staff to ensure compliance and smooth processing. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, Please contact our hotline 1944. 

 

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue 
 

A.P.I.T./T-10 New Certificate 


